From: Yana Sistovari _

Sent: 22 March 2018 10:09

To: Planning

Cc: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: Revised drawings re 47 Rudall Crescent 2017/6994/P

The revised drawings for the proposed building extension adjoining my property at 19 Willoughby Road, Nw3 1RT do
not meet my objections: the extension is still too close and still reduces the light. The argument that it will be made
of glass is not valid as there is plant growth, the glass gathers dirt and there is insufficient room between my
structure and that of 47 Rudall Crescent to clean or repair. There is also the nuisance of noise. It is right up against
my study where | work and | understand that the extension will be used as part of a dining room kitchen which is
noisy.

With thanks
Yours sincerely

Yana Zarifi

Sent from my iPad



